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January 6, 1975

WYR 75-2

United States Atomic Energy Commission
Directorate of Licensing

Office of Plans and Schedules
Washington, D. C. 20545

Reference: License No. DPR-3 (Docket No. 50-29)
Dear Sir:

Submitted herewith is the Monthly Statistical Report for the
Yankee Atomic Nuclear Power Station for the month of December, 1974.

Very truly yours,

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY
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L. H. Heider
Manager of Operations
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